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 18th June 2019 

 

 Dear Parents 

  

Visit to Seashore Centre – Wednesday 17th July  

To finish our summer seaside theme we will be taking class 1 and 2 on a trip to Goodrington 
Beach. We have booked the day with the Sealife Centre and will be looking at the 
environment, habitats and creating some sand sculptures.  

The trip will take place within the normal school day on Wednesday 17th July.  We plan to 
leave school at 9.15 a.m. and will return in time for the end of the school day.  We are 
asking parents for a voluntary donation of £10.00 to cover the cost of this trip. 
Please put the money in an envelope marked with your child’s name and send it to school. 
We have costed this trip fairly to the best of our knowledge. In the unlikely event that there 
should be funds remaining after all the expenses have been met, the following will be put 
into action; 

1.   If the total amount remaining divided between the number of pupils who have paid for the 
trip is less than £1.00, this total amount will be donated to the PTA 

2.   Anything over £1.00 will be paid back to the pupils who have paid the full price of the trip 

This is a voluntary contribution, however if we do not receive 75% of the total 
cost we will have no alternative but to cancel the trip.  

On the day of the trip, children will need a waterproof coat and plenty to drink in a named 
bag.  They may wear their own clothing, provided the clothes are suitable for working on 
the beach and travelling in. Sun hats are a must and we would be grateful if you could apply 
sun-cream before your child arrives at school.  

As all children in KS1 are eligible for Universal free school meals a packed lunch can be 
provided by the kitchen. Please indicate below if you wish the kitchen to provide 
lunch or if you would prefer to provide a packed lunch for your child.  

Please return the slip below, with your voluntary contribution by Tuesday 2nd 
July.  

Please do contact me if you have any further queries.  

Thank you. 

Samantha Hill 

Year 2 Teacher 
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OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Visit to Sealife Centre , Goodrington– Wednesday 17th July 

  

Name of child………………………………………………………………………..Class……….. 

  

I give permission for my child to attend the trip and enclose a voluntary donation of £10.00. 

  

  

󠄀 I would like the kitchen to provide a packed lunch for my child. 

 (Please circle)  Cheese / Ham 

  

󠄀 I will provide a packed lunch for my child. 

  

  

Emergency Contact Number for the Day ……………………………………………….. 

  

Allergies/Medical 
conditions…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

………………………………..................................................................................................... 

  

Signed ……………………………………….Date………………………. 
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